

Mr. Chukri Albert Soueidi St. No. 201624048 American University of Beirut Beirut-Lebanon

May 17, 2019

Dear Mr. Soueidi,

I am delighted to inform you that you have been selected for the CCT Computer Science Student of the Year Award (Graduate) for academic year 2018-2019. This award is granted to a Master's student in Computer Science with excellent research, academic, and services records.

To celebrate this achievement, you and your loved ones are invited to attend the reception for FAS graduates during which you will receive your prize. The reception will be held on Tuesday, May 28, 2019, at 6:30 pm on the Green Oval, and we look forward to seeing you there.

Congratulations on this great honor and we wish you continued successes in your promising future as a member of our global alumni community.

Sincerely,

NM.EL chi

Nadia El Cheikh Dean Faculty of Arts and Sciences

cc. Chairperson, Department of Computer Science

Ref.: CCT Computer Science Student of the Year Award (Graduate). 2019